Foxborough Child Sexual Abuse Awareness Committee
Minutes 12/8/2016

Attendees: Members in attendance Bob Correia, Lynda Walsh, Bill Dudley, Nancy Stockwell
Missing: Rob Lucas, Deb Spinelli, Jeff Downs

Guest Tony Calica, YMCA

Nancy motioned to accept the minutes from 11/16, second by Bill, passed 4-0.

Tony spoke about how while traveling the country, he speaks about Foxboro and what we have accomplished. There
aren’t many towns/cities that have grasped onto our concept, but believes that speaking about us it will catch on. He
suggests the refresher course be the module of “Bystander”, it's about a 30 minute course. Normally, the charge for this
is $5.00 each, but he has gotten approval for there to be no charge for folks here in Foxboro. He told the group that this
can either be taken on line or have one of our trainers assist and educate in a group environment.

Nancy informed us that Vicki Lowe is planning to hold a class in February at the Senior Center. We should encourage
Grandparents and others to attend. It may be a good story for Reporter Bera to write about us reaching out to others.

Bill is still working on getting some of the other churches in line for training.

Bill and Bob will be reaching out to the Lt. Governor and others to see where our Home Rule Petition Stands. Jim
DeVellis will also be writing a letter.

Lynda will put together a list of dates for upcoming meetings for the next six months. Scheduling one meeting a month,
but always able to add a meeting if needed. Lynda will start sending out reminders for any tasks that a member has
taken on during a meeting.

Next meeting will be Thursday, January 12.

Lynda motioned for adjournment, second by Nancy, passed 4-0.



